
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Date: 25 September 2022 21:00:31

Hello,

      We need to review the project again in view of the new evidence presented by planning
and historic societies
-   there are better alternatives and these need exploration before any building work 
commences.

      We have a similar Grade 11 Listed building here in the Midlands that has been abused
by both owners and planners.the Goldthorn Water Pumping Station now redundant.
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